
Notice is hereby given   that , due to a lack 
of  quorum ,  the City of Flagstaff  Airport 
Commission  has cancelled their regularly 
scheduled meeting for   July 11, 2013 . Their 
next regularly scheduled meeting will be 
held on August 8, 2013.

CERTIFICATION OF POSTING OF NOTICE

The undersigned hereby certifies that a copy of the foregoing notice was duly posted at Flagstaff City Hall on July
11, 2013, at 11:30 a.m. in accordance with the statement filed by the Administrative Specialist with the City Clerk.

Amanda Shankland, Administrative Specialist


